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Stewart Landefeld Quoted in Puget Sound Business Journal—Board
Diversity: A Catalyst for Building Sustainable Stakeholder Value

Partner Stewart Landefeld was quoted in the Puget Sound Business Journal article, "Board Diversity: A Catalyst
for Building Sustainable Stakeholder Value," regarding the importance of the Seattle-based OnBoarding Women
(OBW) program.

Stewart Landefeld, a partner at Perkins Coie who has counseled corporations and boards of directors for 30
years, and is one of OBW founders, commented, "Seattle has long been known for both innovation and
collaboration, which continues to be shown by the business community's immense support for the board
diversity initiatives developed in our city and the wider region. Although there is still much work to be done to
address board diversity, it is powerful and very encouraging to see local business leaders partnering with others
to pave the way and put words into action to create real change."
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